
 

Utilising Allied Health Assistants to

support alternative models of care

WHEN Thursday, November 17th 2022

6:00 PM - 7:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

The PHN has collaborated with Services for Australian Rural and

Remote Allied Health (SARRAH) to present this education session that

will discuss allied health workforce issues, current pressures, emerging

developments and potential opportunities in this space.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/utilising-allied-health-assistants-to-support-alternative-models-of-care
https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/utilising-allied-health-assistants-to-support-alternative-models-of-care
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/218643811585274126

